
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Comprehensive Six (6) Year Street Plan 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a Public Hearing will we held on Monday,  
June 4, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the Municipal Building, located at 

616 NE Fourth Avenue, Camas, Washington, before the Camas City Council. 

 
The purpose of this public hearing is to review and consider adoption of the 2019-2024 

Six Year Street Plan. 

 
Public Comment: Any interested party may be heard at the hearing.  In addition, the 

City Clerk will receive written testimony at any time between this publication and the 

completion of the hearing. 

 
More Information: The City Council’s meeting agendas and supporting materials will be 

available on the city’s website generally a week prior to the meeting at 

http://www.cityofcamas.us/index.php/yourgovernment/minuteagendavideo.  Further 

information may be obtained at City Hall, 616 Northeast Fourth Avenue. 

 
Questions related to this proposal may be directed to James Carothers, Engineering 

Manager, at (360) 817-1561 or email to: jcarothers@cityofcamas.us. 

 
Title VI Notice to the Public. The City of Camas hereby gives public notice that it is the 

Agency’s policy to assure full compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the 

Civil Rights Restoration Act of 1987, and related statues and regulations in all programs 

and activities. 

 
Americans with Disability Act (ADA) Information.  This material can be made 

available in an alternate format by contacting the City of Camas City Clerk at (360) 817-

1591 with 24 hours advance notice.  Persons who are deaf or hard of hearing may make 

a request by calling the Washington State Relay at 711. 

 
CITY OF CAMAS 

 
 

Jennifer Gorsuch 
City Clerk 
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